
Back to School Night
Spectrum Academy STARS
Monday Aug. 12th, 2024 4:00-6:00 pm

Teachers will be emailing you their newsletter and letting
you know your student is in their class. 

For High School Students: Some of you will be in multiple
classes, your schedule will be available in your advisory

room.

Student's Schedules

Meet your Teachers

Information Stations
There will be information regarding Parent Activity Council, Title
1, lunch and Related Services in the STARS downstairs commons
area.  More information on High school specific events such as

extracurricular activities will be in the High School Gym.

Back to school night will be open house style. In the main
hallway when you walk in there will be a list of classes and
your student's name. If you're a secondary STARS Student;
your name will be on the UPSTAIRS WALL. Classrooms will
be open for students and parents to roam freely to get

to know their classroom as well as their teacher. Teachers
will be available for any questions you may have.


